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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

28 April 2015 

 

Resignation of Director 
It is with regret that Walkabout Resources announces the resignation of Peter Batten as 
non-executive Director of the company. 
Peter has been of tremendous value to the Company and his technical contribution and 
insight will be sorely missed.  
 
The Company will seek a replacement director.  
 
 
 
Allan Mulligan – Managing Director 
+61 8 6298 7500 (T); +61 410 324 823 (M); allanm@wkt.com.au 
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